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This is a blatantly discriminatory attempt to prevent Oregonians equal access to 

voting. What few ineligible voters Oregon had were the result of issues with DMV 

software, not because anyone tried to vote fraudulently. That means Oregon has had 

over 30 years worth of mail-in ballots with few issues, which is extremely impressive 

and shows an organized, well-run system. Additionally, studies have repeatedly 

shown that measures such as this one target Black, brown, and poor populations 

disproportionately, skewing elections towards Republicans and fascists. 

 

If the only way you can win is by cheating, do you deserve to be in government at all?  


